
Boca Christian Athletics Home School Policy 
 

  
Boca Christian welcomes the participation of home school students to Boca Christian 
High School & Middle School athletic teams.  
 
1. Middle school home school students are eligible to try out for BRCS high school 
teams. 
 
2. If a middle school home school student makes a high school athletic team, that student 
will be permitted to participate on the high school team with no restrictions. 
 
3. Home school middle school students may sign up for middle school football with no 
restrictions. 
 
4. All other middle school athletic teams will be open to home school participation with 
the consent of the Athletic Director. Boca Christian has a no cut policy for its middle 
school students, which at times results in too many participants for an effective team. If 
this situation occurs, every effort will be made to add a second team.   
 
5. Home school families need to attend the Homeschool meeting in early June if they 
are interested in their child playing on a BRCS team. The meeting will be held in the 
Boca Christian Media Center at 6:30 p.m. and will be announced on the BRCS website. 
 
6. Please contact the Athletic Director, John White, to discuss any questions or concerns 
at 561-391-2727 ext. 365 or email him at whitej@bocachristian.org. 
   
 


